
Reminder for TAXI license holders! 
2024-02-23

 

We would like to remind you that due to the change in the Road Transport
Act, taxi drivers who have a taxi license issued before September 17, 2023
are obliged to submit to the office documents confirming compliance with
the new requirements specified in the Act, i.e.:

    a document confirming the right to drive a motor vehicle (driving license
category B),
    a decision confirming the lack of health contraindications to work as a driver,
    a decision confirming the lack of psychological contraindications to work as a
driver.

https://investin.dzierzoniow.pl/en/news/reminder-taxi-license-holders
https://investin.dzierzoniow.pl/sites/investin/files/obrazek/2024-03/TAXI%20%28angielski%29.png


Confirmation must be made in writing (in paper or electronic form) by March 31,
2024.

If this deadline is not met, the licenses will expire on June 30, 2024.

More information can be obtained from the City Hall in DzierÅ¼oniÃ³w, tel. 74 645
08 68, e-mail: jwalczybok  um [dot] dzierzoniow [dot] pl
(jwalczybok[at]um[dot]dzierzoniow[dot]pl)
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